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Dear Families, 
 
Eco Council and the School Nutrition Action Committee have teamed up to 
investigate how much food waste we have within school. 
 
All representatives have given their opinion that our food waste is too high and 
are challenging each lunch hall to reduce their food waste over the Summer 
term.  
 
Starting in Summer 1, representatives will work together to weigh our food 
waste from school dinners each day. This will then be tracked across the term 
to help everyone see the impact they are making. 
 
To help us kick start this project, we are asking families to do the following: 
 

1. Ensure you look at the new school menu with your child and talk about 

what they like. 

2. Encourage your child to minimise waste when eating their lunch. 

3. Support your child with choosing their daily lunches from the menu. 

4. Take the Easter break as an opportunity for your child to try some new 

foods that may be part of a school meal on the menu. 

 
Thank you for reading and for your support. 
 
Eco Council and SNAC 
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